ACCADEMIA PELORITANA DEI PERICOLANTI

PALAZZO UNIVERSITA - MESSINA

Dear Professor Radulescu,

I am glad to inform you that on April 7, 2016 the General Meeting of the
Members of the “Accademia Peloritana dei Pericolanti” at the University of
Messina has unanimously approved your election as Corresponding Member,
formerly proposed by the “Classe di Scienze Fisiche, Matematiche e Naturali”.

While congratulating to you, I do hope that you may partecipate in the next
future to the activities of the Accademia and contribute to its cultural and scientific
enhancement.

Yours sincerely,

Messina, 20 Maggio 2016




